
From: Cogdill, Lily <lcogdill@aging.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/3/2017 11:33:42 AM
Subject: Hilton Head GOP First Monday

I just received a call from Tom Hatfield w/ the Hilton Head GOP First Monday group wanting to confirm the LG’s visit 
Monday, 11/6 at 12. He wanted to make sure of a few things:
 

1.  There will be lunch available FOR PURCHASE, $10.
2.  Expect anywhere from 80-100 people in attendance
3.  Topic: Why should he be a good governor? Why should they vote for him?

 
Tom Hatfield, 843-681-2170
 
Lily
 
 

 
Lily Cogdill
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging
1301 Geverais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.9875
lcogdill@aging.sc.gov
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